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Stefan Schramm

Von: Tomáš Březina [tomas.brezina@brezina.com]
Gesendet: Donnerstag, 16. Dezember 2021 16:48
An: schramm@contec-ek.de
Betreff: Tomas Brezina

 
Dear Mr. Schram, 
 
I cordially greet you and wish you personally, no longer as part of BEST, a Merry Christmas, and most 
importantly, continued health and happiness for you and your loved ones.  
 
Hopefully you will manage to do so in these crazy Covid times... 
 
But most of all, I want to thank you for your friendship, service and support for me and for BEST for over 
thirty years! 
 
I will never forget our first meeting in Prague at the Jalta Hotel, with you and Mr. Lakemeir. Without you, 
BEST would never have come into being. 
 
You were at the origins, then the founding supporters, of the best company in its industry in the Eastern 
block of Europe, perhaps in most parts of Europe in the last decades. 
 
You have my lasting gratitude! 
 
I send my thanks with a delay. I apologize for that. But at the stage of leaving BEST, even shortly after, I 
was unable to write and send this message. Thank you for your understanding.   
 
Dear Mr. Schram, may you continue to do great. 
 
Sincerely, Tomáš Březina 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


